

*East Bay Charter Township*

# 7

Compactor Transfer Station Update

Motion by: \_\_\_\_\_ second by: \_\_\_\_\_

To

Approve

Table

Deny

\_\_\_\_\_  
\_\_\_\_\_

Upon roll call vote:

Ayes: \_\_\_\_\_

Nays: \_\_\_\_\_

Abstain: \_\_\_\_\_

Absent: \_\_\_\_\_

Motion

Passed

Failed

With the State of Michigan lease ending at the end of the year on the property at the compactor station I need to know what direction the Board would like to take.

I have asked Peter Wendling our attorney to ask the state if they would be willing to sell us the land and not hold us liable for any contamination, if so what would the purchase price be?

There may be some interest from a private company to purchase this land if we are not interested.